
 

 

PRESS RELEASE  December 10, 2019 

LEWISTON - NEZ PERCE COUNTY AIRPORT  

 

Effective Monday December 16, 2019 the Administrative Offices of the Lewiston-Nez Perce County 

Airport will be located at the AOB Building 3632 Stearman Street. The badging office has already re-

located to this location on December 9, 2019. 

The building is located off of Southport Avenue and can be accessed from 7th Street. 

 

Bill McKown, Airport Manager  

 


